From: Rbthadair )

Sent: Friday, April 21, 2017 3:58 PM
To: JMR Exhibits

Subject: Fwd: SB 1057-11

Sent from my iPhone

>
>|am property owner in Deschutes county. It's my understanding that SB1057-11 would allow the state to regulate
recreational marijuana cultivation and override individual county regulations. Hundreds of hours were spent in
discussions and hearings in the individual counties in the process of writing regulations to control the cultivation of
recreational marijuana. | am absolutely opposed to the state overriding local government regulations. It is obvious the
well financed marijuana industry is behind this blatant attempt to liberalize regulations and remove local county control
of marijuana production. Robert Adair 18000 Edmundson Road Sisters Oregon 97759
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